
BOCCE
NEWSLETTER

Announcements: 
The 1-on-1 bocce tournament will be held on Sunday afternoon, February 16.  It will be a one-day
event this year, which will have the additional benefit of not interfering with Super Bowl Sunday. The
following timeline is approximate, but games usually take about 45 minutes.  Actual matchups will
follow in about a week.

12:30 Pre-match practice time begins
1:00   3 matches 6 men play.  John Corrao gets a bye as last year’s champion.
1:45   2 matches 4 ladies play.
2:30   2 matches 4 men play. The 3 winners plus John.
3:15   2 matches 2 ladies and 2 men.
4:00   1 match for club champions.

We have plans to play bocce and have lunch with our neighbors from Village Walk again this season.  
The first gathering will be Thursday, February 20 here at Worthington. Starting time will be around
9:00 am. We will play three games and then have lunch at around noon in the clubhouse. We need
about 18-20 people to participate. If interested, please contact Leo Greenstein at
lgreenstein1402@aol.com.

Friday Ladies’ League Standings:

Lucky Ladies: 9-3      Sweet Rolls: 5-7

Sassy Ladies: 8-4       Bocce Virgins: 4-8

Pallino Pals: 6-6         Bocce Babes: 4-8
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Monday Ladies’ Traveling Team: The Worthington Divas have won seven games and lost five at
the present time, four weeks into the season.  

Monday Mixed League: The 2PM Monday Mixed Fun League is looking for additional players.  If
interested, please contact Leo Greenstein (lgreenstein1402@aol.com).  This is a totally informal
activity, and participants have a great time. See you there!

Tuesday Men’s League: Five teams are tied for first place after this week’s play!

Power Rollers: 6-3            Danny’s Boys: 6-3                 RBG: 3-6         

Bocce Wonders: 6-3         Florida Skunk Apes: 5-4      Rock’n Rollers: 3-6          

Wall Bangers: 6-3             Bocce Boys: 5-4                  FGCU: 3-6 

Bocce Gang: 6-3              Knights: 4-5                        Alley Cats: 1-8

Wednesday Morning Ladies fun League: Play has restarted! Join us! 

Wednesday Afternoon Mixed Drop-In League: The fun continues...all are welcome! 

Friday Men’s Traveling Team: Worthington traveled to Bay Forest this week, and our team went
2-1 for the day. We are now 11-4 for the season, which puts us in third place overall. The top 16
teams (out of 24) will make the playoffs. 

If you wish to play bocce, just go to the pro 
shop, sign in the bocce courts book, 
and get a key for the Bocce balls and supplies.  

Please contact Leo lgreenstein1402@aol.com 
if you have any questions or comments.

Saturday Association League Standings:

Single Family #1: 9-0                     Sherburne #2: 4-4 *                              

Wedgewood Fountain #2: 7-2        Villas 1 #2: 4-5            

Single Family #2: 6-3                     Amberley #1: 3-6                     

Villas 2: 5-4                                     Villas 1 #1: 2-6 *                                

Sherburne #1: 5-4                             Amberley #2: 2-7  

Wedgewood Fountain #1: 5-4         Worthington Way: 1-8

*On January 25, Sherburne #2 and Villas 1 #1 were only able to complete 2 games due to tie &

time limit. 
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